
MEMORANDUM 

FOR 

FROM 

SUBJECT 

Republic of lhc Philippine 

Drparhncnt of F.nvlronmcnt and Natural Hcsourccs 

BIODIVERSITY MANAGEMENT BUREAU 
Ninoy Aquino Parks and Wildlife Ccnler 
Quezon Avenue, Diliman, Quezon Cily 
Tel. Nos.: (632) 924-603 I to 35 Fax: (632) 924-0 I 09, (632) 920-4417 
Website: http://www.bmb.gov.ph E-mail: bmb@bmb.gov.ph 

CENTRAL OFFICE 
Undersecretary for Legal, Administration, Human Resources and 
Legislative Affairs and Supervising Undersecretary for 
Biodiversity Management Bureau 
Undersecretary for Finance, Information Systems and Climate Change 
Undersecretary for Policy, Planning and International Affairs 
Undersecretary for Field Operations - Luzon, Visayas and Environment 
Undersecretary for Field Operations-Mindanao 
Undersecretary for Enforcement. Solid Waste Management and 
Local Government Units Concerns 
Assistant Secretary for Legal Affairs 
Assistant Secretary for Human Resources and SCIS 
Assistant Secretary for Finance, Information Systems and Mining Concerns 
Director, Legal Affairs Service 
Director, Policy and Planning Service 
Director, Financial Management Service 
Director, Ecosystems Research and Development Bureau 
Director, Forest Management Bureau 
Director, Land Management Bureau 
Director, Environmental Management Bureau 
Acting Director, Mines & Geosciences Bureau 
OIC Chief, Legal Research and Opinion Division, Legal Adviser for 8MB 
OIC Chief, Claims and Conflicts Division, Legal Affairs Service 
OIC Chief, Litigation and Prosecution Division, Legal Affairs Service 
Selected staff, Office of the Undersecretary for Legal, Administration, Human 
Resources and Legislative Affairs 

REGIONAL OFFICES 
All Regional Executive Directors 
AU Assistant Regional Director for Technical Services 
AU Chiefs, Conservation and Development Division 
All Chiefs, Enforcement Division 
Region 7 Chief, Planning and Management Division 
Region 7 counterpart Secretariat 

The OIC, Director 

POSTPONEMENT OF THE HJGH LEVEL POLICY CONSULTATION 
ON BIODIVERSITY CONSERVATION, BOHOL 

With the ongoing transition with the new management in the DENR, we would like to inform you that the High­
Level Policy Consultation originally scheduled on July 19-22, 2022 in Panglao Island Bohol is hereby 
postponed. We will notify everyone of the final schedule as soon as we receive the final instructions from 
the Office of the Secretary. 

For info
� 

NA TIVlr D,. LERNARDINO 

Cc: PENRO Bohol 

United Nations Decade on Biodiversity 


